TOWN OF STRATTON
'STRATTON SCHOOL BOARD MINUTES
DECEMBER 4, 2014

The Stratton School board held its monthly meeting on Thursday, December 4, 2014 at
the Stratton Town office. The meeting was called to order at 7 P.M.

ATTENDING: Thomas Montemagni, Chairman and Lorraine M. Weeks-Newell,
Secretary

BUSINESS:

The minutes of the November 4, 2014 meeting were read. Lorraine Newell
motioned to approve the minutes and Thomas Montamagni seconded. The minutes
were approved as read.

BILLING: Invoices were received from the following:

Carol A. Joyce - counseling - $ 1,032.50
Long Trail School - Spring 2015 Tuition $ 12,844.00
Windham Central Supervisory Union -

1st quarter assessment/program services for

fiscal year 2015 $ 5,709.00
2nd quarter assessment/program services for

fiscal year 2015 $ 5,709.00
Stratton Town Treasurer - payment of loan made to

the Stratton School Board dated 6/2/2014 $ 60,000.00

The order was reviewed, approved and signed.
The total amount of the 12/4/2014 order was $85,294.50.

OTHER BUSINESS:

The school board was informed that Brian Sullivan, who attends Twin Valley Elementary
School, was reported as a Stratton student on the 2014 Fall Student Census Report.
Additional information regarding this issue can be found in the May 1, 2014, June 5,
2014 and November 6, 2014 Stratton school board minutes.

The school board has scheduled a budget meeting for the 2015/2016 school year on
January 8, 2015. The meeting will begin immediately following the boards regular
monthly meeting. If necessary, a second meeting will schedule in January to complete
the budget.

As there was no other business, Thomas Montemagni motioned to adjourh the meeting
and Lorraine Newell seconded. The meeting was adjourned at 7:35 p.m.

Res ctfully subm:tted

Lo aine M. Weeks Newell
Stratton School Board Secretary




